
Greetings fellow Scottie lovers, 

I want to thank you for your continued support through these many months of uncertainty.  The one 

thing that remained constant and unchanged was our love of and committment to the breed.  The tide is 

turning and this next year looks promising and full of opportunity.   

The Board is planning the Annual Meeting to be held in June via Zoom.  Our tentative date is June 26 so 

keep an eye on your inbox for confirmation of the date and details.  Jene Anderson has generously 

donated a Radley London wallet that some lucky attendee will win!   

We are all looking forward to returning to the events and activities that allow us to gather in person.  If 

our members are ready we can plan a luncheon or dinner sometime this summer (indoors of course!)  

The Board has also agreed to host a booth at a Meet the Breeds exhibit sponsored by the AKC in Tampa 

in September. 

We will be welcoming new officers to the board, and all of us are excited to have fresh ideas and 

perspectives that will advance the mission of the Club.  We depend on our members to support that 

mission, but we also strive to be responsive to your needs. Please contact any board member with ideas 

and/or topics that you think the Club should consider or address. 

Again, thank you for being good stewards of our breed.  I hope to see you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Linda Andresen, President 

Scottish Terrier Club of Tampa Bay 

 

 


